Extending Expertise
As agreed in Rotorua I have organised the first of our shared Extending the

Experts session. It will be held here at WERC on Wednesday 28th of June and

the topic will around extending ICT in and through Art. The day will be

facilitated by Tessa Gray from CoreEd. Tessa has written a number of books

around the subject  and has wide expertise in the area. Before taking up her

position with CoreEd she was an ICT adviser in the Bay of Plenty. She will

supply further details and any requirements for the day at a later date -

this is to get it in your calendars.

The day will run from 9.00 - 3.30.

The arrangement for these sessions is as follows - I am sure someone will

correct me within milliseconds if I am not quite correct.

I will organise travel and other costs and split these between the 9

clusters. 

Each cluster has an automatic right to send 2 people to the day - who comes

is your call. They will vary according to topic. You will be asked to

confirm names in early June. If you are sending less than 2 then there may

be opportunities for others - will be handled on an as needed basis - maybe

the4 cluster running the session (in this case Masterton) get first call??

I am sure there is an expectation that those that attend will then present

back in their cluster areas - it is all about extending capacity.

By the end of June I will have done my bit and the organisation for Term 3

will pass on. Maybe we should set some dates and responsibilities at the

meeting in Greytown on the 26th of this month - see you there.

